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TOWN ANNOUNCES FORUM ON PARK PROJECT  
 
Working cooperatively, The Hanover Board of Selectmen and the 
Hanover Parks and Recreation Commission will jointly host a public 
forum to provide information on the ongoing Forge Pond Park 
Recreation project.  The forum will be held on Wednesday, October 2nd, 
at 6PM at the Hanover Town Hall.   
 
Initiated in the Spring of 2008, this ongoing project was designed to 
provide tournament quality fields and community recreation facilities at a 
parcel purchased by the town on King Street.   
 
An article on the October 10 Special Town Meeting Warrant seeks 
additional funding to complete the project.  The Selectmen have 
scheduled the forum to provide an open forum to review and discuss the 
project milestones and finances to date. 


